
LETTER TO THE PASTOR 

 

 Each student entering 8th grade is required to write a short letter to our Pastor, Father 

John. The due date for the letter is March 17, 2018. Letters will be given to Father John 

after Mass. 

 Rough drafts are to be worked on at home with the guidance of the parents.  

 Please use the following format when writing your letter.  

 

 

Information should include: 

 Greeting, Dear Father John, 

 Tell something about your family and your background. 

 Give a reason for why you want to be confirmed. 

 Explain what it means to you to learn and live your faith. 


